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April 26, 2011

Michael Green, Superintendent
Woodland School District #404
800 - 3RD Street

Woodland, WA 98674

Dear Michael:

Please accept my thanks to you and the Woodland School Board for hosting
the WSSDA Regional Meeting held this spring at the Woodland Middle
School. We really appreciated all the help in getting the meeting organized
and we certainly were made to feel welcome.

From the evaluations and comments, participants were pleased with OSPI’s
outreach via the efforts of Bob Butts, Alan Burke and Shawn Lewis to have
one of them attend nearly every meeting. They also appreciated Marie
Sullivan’s legislative update and the opportunity to network on important
issues. We look forward to continued meetings like this.

Thanks again,

Sincerely,

ﬁﬁeﬂamw

Jonelle Adams, Executive Director
Washington State School Directors” Association

cc: Jimmy Bays, Board Chair
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